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SCHOOL MILK 

AUTUMN 2015 

JUNIOR AND INFANT 
 

The cost for milk for the 

Autumn Term is £15.84.If 

your child wishes to have 

milk it needs to be ordered 

by 6th July. 

 

No orders will be processed 

in September 
 

SAINSBURYS VOUCHERS 
 

Final appeal for any Sainsbury’s  
Active Kids Vouchers.  Everyone 

counts! Please check pockets and 
bottom of handbags. 

 
DEADLINE MONDAY 8TH JUNE 

EDUCATION, HEALTH AND CARE PLANS 
COFFEE MORNING 

 
WEDNESDAY 24TH JUNE @ 10AM—12 NOON 

AT KIDS East  HUB 
Divot Place, Hamels Drive 

Hertford 

SG13 7SP 
 

Does your child have a statement? 
Are you thinking of applying for an EHC plan? 

 
If so, come and join us for an informal chat, get some information and find out how we 

can support you 

Year 2 Primrose Assembly is  

Friday 12th June @ 9.15am. 

 

Parents invited 



 

   

 FRIENDS OF CRESWICK 
 Creswick Summer Fete Saturday 27th June: 11am—2pm 

 
Come and join us for lunch at Creswick’s Summer Fete!  Have a go at our many 

game stalls and enjoy the bouncy castle and beat the goalie. 

 

If you would like to help out on a stall or to run your own stall, please leave your 

details with the school office. 

 

Outside stalls—£10 per pitch plus small raffle prize 

 

Please bring in any nearly new toys and games, raffle prizes and white  

elephant goods to the office. 

 

Any cake donations please bring in on Friday 26th June. 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

 

Thank you to those parents/carers who have agreed to have advertising boards 

for the fete this year.  

CRESWICK TELEPHONE NUMBER 
01707 323038 

We have been in contact with our 
telephone provider and the  

problem with “No Caller ID” or 
“Private Number” when ringing 

parents has been resolved Please 
ensure that you store our  

telephone number in your phone 
and this will show when we call 

you.    

I would like to congratulate the kitchen staff on achieving a 5-star rating 
at their recent environmental health visit.  This result is a great reflection 
of the high standards required to achieve such a good report, which I am 

sure is appreciated by both the students and the school staff. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headlice are on the  

rampage. 

 

Please check your child’s 

hair and treat  

accordingly. 


